
Communications in an Emergency

DELCOALERTS
Receiving Communications in an Emergency

Delco Alerts is an emergency alert system that allows you to opt in to 
receive notifications via phone calls, text messages and/or emails based on 
the locations (addresses) you enter into the system.

Please note that there are some portions of Westerville, Columbus and 
Dublin that are located in Delaware County but receive their EMA/9-1-1 
service from those cities. Addresses in those portions of the county would 
not be able to sign up for Delco Alerts.

The system has been created by a company called Everbridge. Delaware 
County’s Emergency Communications Department has contracted with 
Everbridge since May 2017. Sign up for this service at www.delcoalerts.org 
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For more information on the outdoor warning siren system, receiving emergency 
communications or severe weather preparedness, visit the Delaware County Office of 

Homeland Security & Emergency Management (DCOHSEM) on the web at 
www.delcoema.org 

Like us on social media @delcoema or contact DCOHSEM by telephone at (740)833-2180. 
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